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BMV Announces Veterans Day Hours 

INDIANAPOLIS - The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced that all BMV branches 
will be closed Saturday, November 9 through Monday, November 11 in observance of the 
Veterans Day holiday.  

Branches will resume regularly scheduled business hours on Tuesday, November 12. 

Visit this link for a list of branch hours by location. Customers can also complete over a dozen 
common transactions at a BMV Connect kiosk or online at myBMV.com.     
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